From:  O'Donnell, Arthur J.

Sent: 5/31/2012 11:16:27 AM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cec:

Bcec:

Subject: PG&E Smart Grid pilots A11-11-017

Hello, Meredith,

I’ve recently been asked to take up staft support for PG&E’s pilot project application A11-11-
017, which is heading for hearings in July.

Who in your group should I connect with about these proposals?

I have some questions beyond what’s been addressed in Intervener testimony, plus an interest
in seeing if we can resolve some of the issues ahead of time.

Thanks!

With Regards,

Arthur O’Donnell

Senior Regulatory Analyst
Grid Planning and Reliability
Energy Division

California Public Utihities Commission

SB GT&S 0323208



415-703-1184

Email: aol@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0323209



